
             

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th September 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to Parkstone! We hope you had an amazing summer break.  

On the reverse of this letter you will find more information about what your child will be learning this term.  

We have also planned the following: 

Monday 26th September: Year 4 Geography Walk – we will be applying our geography skills whilst exploring 

our local area. 

Friday 21st October: Lab Rascals: States of Matter – we have Lab Rascals coming into school to do a half day 

workshop, including some very fun experiments linked to our science topic. 

Wednesday 8th March 2023: Romans Trip to Murton Park – This is an incredible trip that the children are sure 

to enjoy. More information will follow but the cost will be approximately £20 per child so we wanted to give 

you plenty of notice about this trip.  

A few reminders:  

• Reading at home needs to be completed at least three times a week. Please sign your child’s reading record 

as evidence of the reading taking place and send into school each Thursday so that your child can earn their 

Leading Learner sticker for the week.  

• Homework will be weekly, sent out on a Thursday and due back the following Tuesday.  

• Times Table Rock Stars is a fantastic way for your child to learn their times tables. Please encourage them to 

go on as often as they can – it will really benefit them with their maths!  

• Bug Club is a great reading resource. The children can read a book suitable for them and answer 

comprehension questions as they go. This can also be used as one of their three reads. 

• PE lessons are at least twice a week and can vary dependent on weather. Please make sure your children 

bring their PE kit on a Monday and keep it in school until Thursday. If earrings are worn, these will either 

need to be taken out or tape must be provided to put over them.   

Thank you for your support.                  Mrs Wigglesworth, Mrs Robinson and Mrs-Damary Thompson 

Parkstone Primary School 

Parkstone Road, Hull, HU6 7DE 

Telephone (01482) 854554   

e-mail: admin@parkstone.het.academy 

Follow us on Twitter  @ParkstoneP 

Headteacher – Mrs Sarah Waller 

www.parkstoneprimary.co.uk 
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